PENTAGON BUYS LGBT
“EMERGENCY” HOAX

Bill Donohue

There is a widespread hoax campaign underway by radical queer
and trans activists trying to scare the public into thinking
they are “under attack.” Buying into this lie is the United
States military.

Bill Donohue is asking Rep. Jim Banks, chairman of the House
Armed Services Committee, to launch a hearing on this
manipulation of the military. To read his letter, click here.
We are contacting all members of the armed services committees
in the House and Senate.

Contact David Keller, Banks'’ chief of staff:
david.keller@mail. house.qgov
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